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Hi all this is my May 2024 board report, 

    So, for the mechanic shop they did 47 work orders this month. They will be 
getting the summer food bus ready for summer lunches and the vehicle that will 
be pulling the lunch trailer.  They are getting ready for their summer walk arounds 
of all buses and vehicles. We will be scheduling in July for bus inspections because 
they are due 30 days before the 1st day of school. I am hoping I have the staff to 
get my buses ready by inspection. 

    As for the office, they are getting the 2nd semester reimbursement done, which 
is due this month. We are preparing for our June meeting with the Glacier County 
Superintendent for all buses and routes. 

    So, for the trip personnel department, they had 61 trips in total, they were 
sports trips, college visits, lots of field trips. This month’s trips were very difficult 
because of the weather, then the rescheduling of trips, at times I almost didn’t 
have enough drivers to do my afternoon Bus routes.

    As for the disciplinary department, they had 7 write ups and 1 removal.

This is my may report thanks for reading it God bless.

  

  


